
 

 
 

General Membership Meeting 11/20/2018 7:30 pm 
 

Old Business (Prior meeting minutes)  
Minutes made available on website and paper for review and approval 

 
Treasury Report- Bill Hanley (information provided by Exec Board in treasurer absence) 

Balance:$8634.00  
TeamSnap invoice paid $1464.38  
Current registration brought in $1365  

 
Correspondence 

Flyers made for schools- Jenn reached out to TR Schools for approval 
New Lawn signs 
Blast emails to be sent twice a month 
 

Girls Program update -  Dominick Picca- Girls’ Program Director  
● Volunteer coaches are needed 
● Tournament options being explored  
● Girls uniforms have been returned. Will be used as pinnines. Girls will be 

working with Universal Lacrosse on New uniforms/ new look. 
● Training Opportunities for girls:  

○ Winter league- Good Sports  
○ T3 once a week training to be offered. Coaches will be provided, and will 

have background check 
○ All Star Sports Training to be provided.   

   
Boys Program update – Derm Murphy- Boys’ Program Director (info provided by Exec 
Board in Director’s absence) 

● Looking for tournaments for boys 
● Training Opportunities: 

■ Good Sports league ¾, ⅚, ⅞ - Coupon Code: TRLC25 for enrollment in 
the Winter league. 

■ Skill Training at All Star Sports ($70 for Jan/Feb Training- TRLC 
covering $20 for boys so cost is $50 for speed/agility and stick work) 
**To be posted on TRLC Website* 

 
 
 
Committee Updates  
Facilities (info provided by Exec Board) 
Putting permits together for Walnut and West Dover 



 

Approval needed for date for the Parent Meeting February 5, 2019 Intermediate East 
Uniform sizing and Parent Meeting/ 5-8th grade need to be registered by February 5 because 
uniforms are needed. 
 
Registration (Joe Cummings) 
 Open- 10 registrations so far  

 
Fundraising - Jenn Etzkorn (Fundraising Chair) 
Exploring possible ideas for fundraising: 
Writing a letter to local businesses for sponsorship/donation (suggestions welcome) 

● Toms River PD/Sheriff’s Department 
● Car dealers 
● Modell’s Sporting Goods 
● Dick’s Sporting Goods 

○ Donation of lacrosse balls 
● Philly Pretzels 

                              Fundraiser at Restaurants benefitting club 
● Chipotle Mexican Grill - March 18th, 2019 
● Rita’s Ice 
● Burger 25- Burger of the Month/Shake of the Month 

 
                              Candy Bars Sales  
Uniforms/Apparel 

● Uniforms have been returned for the girls program 
● Girls will buy individual jerseys 
● Winter Apparel orders 

○ 15/16 orders received; t-shirts we ordered overage- will be in for Christmas 
○ Will do another sale in future 

 
Discussed options for future- and using a local place? Keeping store open longer? Ordering extra  

● There will be possibility of new apparel at Parents Meeting, as well as vintage sale of 
previously used jerseys 

 
Concessions Nothing to report at this time 

 
Equipment (Joe Cummings) 

● Joe Cummings and Brandon Standfast have been getting quotes on needed equipment. 
Joe reviewed quotes for equipment- to take with them to convention.  

 
Website 
Up and Running thanks to Tom Duffy for all his hard work! 
 Emails to be sent using MailChimp- messages once every other week, twice a month- reminder 
meeting, registration reminder and clinics  
 
First Aid (Jim Wright) 

● Inventory will be done in December  
 

New Business  



 

● CLL Meeting next Tuesday 11/27-     will have Scheduling Date 
● Parents Meeting and Uniform Sizing Feb 5th, 2019 
● Coaches Tab on Website for anyone interested in being a volunteer coach  

 
 

Next meeting 12/18/2018 7:30 pm General Membership  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
General Membership Meeting Adjourned:    8:10     pm       
First:  J Etzkorn    
Second: B Boettger 
 
 
 
 
Exec Meeting 6:30 pm: 
Exec Board Present: Nick Caruso, Joe Cummings, Jenn Etzkorn 
Operating Board Present: Dominick Picca,Meghan Ciniglio,  Bill Boettger 
Committee Members Present: Tom Duffy, Jim Wright 
 


